Good evening. This is [School Principal] with an important reminder. The district’s School Experience Survey began on Monday, October 24. The deadline for parents to complete your survey is Friday, December 9, 2022. 

This year, to protect the health and safety of everyone in our school community, we strongly encourage parents to take the survey online by going to http://achieve.lausd.net/schoolexperiencesurvey  and clicking the “Parent Survey” button near the top of the page. The parent survey is available in English and Spanish and can be completed on any digital device, including the computers provided by Los Angeles Unified. If you are not able to take the survey online, a limited number of paper surveys are available at our school. Please contact us for details.

During these challenging times, it is especially important that we hear from you about your experience at our school. Thank you for your cooperation and support.
